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MARK HUTCHINGS 

Dear Parents 
 

Last Friday the whole school participated in activities to recognise 
The National Day of Action Against Bullying and Violence. 
Throughout the day each class participated in activities which 
ranged from watching a webinar, the sharing of stories and  
making posters and badges, to explore what it meant to be a good 
friend and how to take a stand against bullying. There were many 
videos released on the web which are worth watching with your 
family at home to follow up and support the key messages of the 
day. Of particular note was Network 10ôs The Project -Speak, even 
if your voice shakes. An excellent video which can empower your child is óHow to Stop A Bullyô by Brook 
Gibbs which can be found on YouTube. Important messages were discussed on the day which we will 
continue to explore throughout the year in Health Education lessons. If you would like a credit card sized 
parent tip card for talking about bullying with your child please pop in to the front office to collect one. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In recent weeks we have had a number of students arriving at school extremely early. We cannot  
guarantee that there will be teaching staff on site to supervise students before 8.15am and we cannot 
take responsibility for your children before that time. Ideally children should not arrive at school until 
8.30am when classroom doors are open and children can start setting up for the school day which  
commences at 8.45am. If your child needs supervision before 8.15am then please drop into the office to 
collect a leaflet about child care options available in the local area. All children arriving at school before 
8.30 need to be seated in Area 1 until classroom doors open at 8.30am. 
 
This Wednesday morning Room 1 will be hosting our second assembly of the Year. It is Harmony Day 
on Wednesday so our on-site playgroup, run by the Child and Parent Centre, Roseworth, will be joining 
us and performing a short song in recognition of Harmony Day. I look forward to seeing our community 
joining us on Wednesday morning for this assembly.  
 
Our hardworking P & C fundraising team met last Monday to plan a range of fundraising 

events for throughout the year. In coming weeks we have a óGuess the Number of Eggsô 

competition, a raffle and on Thursday 29 March they will be holding an Easter Egg hunt for 

students in Yearsô 1-6. Please note that the school will be closed Good Friday 30 March 

and Easter Monday and Tuesday 2 and 3 April, reopening on Wednesday 4 April for the 

remainder of the school term. On I behalf of the school staff I wish you all a safe and happy Easter.  

 

VANESSA BLYTHE 
PRINCIPAL 
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NUMERACY AND LITERACYðROOM 5 

 
 
 
In our Numeracy Block Room 5 have been working 
on lots of different measurement activities.  
Students have been investigating and measuring 
the lengths of objects using different units as well 
as metres and centimetres. Our clever class has 
also been programming Bee Bots to travel 
around a metre long square. Students love 
working on coding activities using the IPads. 
Scratch J is a favourite. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In Literacy our class has been learning about 
some wonderful sea creatures. We wrote a   
report on a shark, and found out some very   
interesting facts about the octopus. Lots of    
students wish they could squirt black ink! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Room 5 have been busy 
using IPads to search  
interesting facts about  
different sea creatures and 
what a lot of interesting sea 
creatures there are! 
 
 

 

Students were  
introduced to Allen the 
Alien who helped them 
explore social and  
emotional skills as part 
of "Bullying, No Way' 
Day. He took them on 
his school adventure 
which they then retold 
using puppets.  
Great work Room 5. 
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Waddington Primary Schoolôs Uniform Shop is now open on  
MONDAY MORNING between 8:00am and 10:30am ONLY. 
 We hope this wonôt cause you too much inconvenience. 

 
Our aim is to have all students in uniforms and to help in this quest our uniforms are sold onto you 

at the same price as we pay for them. 

LAST WEEKôS MERIT AWARD WINNERS 

Congratulations to  
all of our Merit Award stars from  
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EASTER RAFFLE DONATIONS NEEDED! 

Our wonderful P&C needs your help! 
 

Donations of Easter Eggs for the Easter Egg Raffle 
are needed! The raffle will be held on Thursday 
29th March. 
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The Raffleôs success relies on the donations of  
students so please support your P&C.  
 

UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS 


